
PCH 12-inch Water Line Replacement (Zumirez Road to Escondido Beach Road) 

This project involves the replacement of 9,600 linear feet of 6-inch diameter steel water 
line with a 12-inch diameter steel  water line between Zumirez Road and Escondido 
Beach Road.  The replacement of this older water line will reduce the risk of future leaks 
and maintain water supply reliability.  The project is currently in design and is expected 
to being construction in summer 2016. 

 

 

 

 


